
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

Thursday, February 9, 2017 8:24 AM

Pam Inskeep (Pinskeep@btaoil.com)
GAS CAPTURE PLAN for 30-025-43426 GRAMA 8817 JV-P FEDERAL COM #002H

Hi Pam,

We have approved your completion paperwork for the above well. Please note we have not received your Gas Capture 

Plan form for the above well. Without a Gas Capture Plan on file the State of New Mexico can deny any future request 

to flare this well. Please submit the form titled Gas Capture Plan as soon as possible.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104
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